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I am a TAFE lecturer who has been involved with the preparation of National

Curriculum in the areas of Fire Technology, Building, Building Drafting and

Building Design, up to Diploma level.  I fully support the measures that

have taken place, principally through ANTA, to achieve the delivery of

nationally recognised courses.  This is part of micro economic reform;

giving productivity benefits to the country through portability of

qualifications.

My concern relates to the almost total lack of maintenance of standards

between the deliverers of these courses.  I was involved with the

development of curriculum some years ago that was funded through the

Council of TAFE Principals.  Six years later I was part of a group

revisiting the development of curriculum in the same area, largely because

the individual state deliverers had diverged so much from the original

agreed curriculum that commonality was under threat.  It is relatively easy

to maintain common standards, interpretations and understandings when the

course is delivered from only one location, as occurs in SA.  I have seen

evidence that in the larger states, where a course may be offered through a

number of locations, it is quite difficult for staff to resolve these

issues at a state level, given the current budgetary constraints and with

TAFE Institutes competing rather than cooperating with each other.

To resolve curriculum issues at a national level requires a national

approach.  The money put into the development of all these new courses is

in danger of being largely wasted.  If nothing is done to fund maintenance

of standards then individual lecturers in individual states will just go

and do their own thing and these national courses will slowly drift apart

and cease to be common.  Some small attempts have been made to maintain

contacts between lecturers and curriculum developers between states in the

areas I am involved with, but they have been spoiled by lack of commitment

to the national agenda at the state and local campus level.  Only through

national funding for maintenance of standards can we be assured that the

national micro economic reform objectives are being delivered by individual

providers at a state level.

